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Subject: CNSC Staff Review of SRBT Full Report - Event Defined as a Dangerous 
Occurrence, as per Section 35 (c) of the PTNSR 

Dear Mr. Levesque: 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) staff has reviewed SRB Technologies (Canada) 
Inc. (SRBT) submission [Ref. 1] where a trailer containing a shipment of expired signs destined 
for the SRBT facility was suspected to have been stolen on November 1, 2016 and subsequently 
recovered on December 15, 2016. 

CNSC staff have no further questions related to this report and consider it closed. 

Should you require any further information or have any questions regarding this letter please 
contact myself at (613) 943-7909 or by e-mail at robert.buhr@canada.ca 

Sincerely, 

Robert Buhr 
Project Officer 
Nuclear Processing Facilities Division 

280 Slater Street, Post Office Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9 Canada 

Fax: 613-995-5086 nuclearsafety.gc.ca 
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Mr. Stephane Levesque - 2 - February 7, 2017 

c.c.: J. MacDonald, R. Fitzpatrick (SRBT) 
K. Murthy, R. Duguay, F. Dagenais (CNSC) 

Reference: 

1. Letter from S. Levesque (SRBT) to R. Buhr (CNSC) subject: Full Report - Event Defined as 
a Dangerous Occurrence, as per Section 35 (c) of the PTNSR, dated December 19, 2016 
(e-Doc 5153240). 
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